
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE JUNE 16, 2003 

OVERNIGHT VISITOR PARKING FEE REVIEW 

Recommendation 

The Senior Manager of By-law Enforcement requests direction as to the quantum of fee for street 
visitor parking permits. 

Purpose 

This report is to provide information on the Overnight Visitor Parking Permit project undertaken by 
By-law Enforcement in January 2002. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

On January 28, 2002, Item 17, Report 4, Committee of the Whole (Working Session) January 15, 
2002, Council authorized a pilot project for on street visitor parking permits.  These permits were 
$15.00 per night and limited to three permits per month per household.  This was designed to 
prevent abuse and allow only those residents with a bona fide need to provide parking for their 
visitors and the quantum was related to an estimate of staff costs in issuing the permits. 
 
On June 9, 2003, Item 3, Report 44, Committee of the Whole (Working Session) May 27, 2003 
Council approved the continuation of the visitor permit program in its current form. 
 
The fee for the visitor parking permits can be reduced and not have a significant impact on 
revenue. 

Attachments 

None 

Report prepared by: 

Tony Thompson 
Senior Manager, By-law Enforcement 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Tony Thompson 
Senior Manager, By-law Enforcement 
 


